
 

 

THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA 

The School Board of 
Broward County, Florida 

Educating Today’s Students to Succeed in Tomorrow’s World 
Broward County Public Schools is an Equal Opportunity/Equal Access Employer 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

November 28, 2017 
 

Good Day Morrow Families, 
 
This letter is being sent regarding the Pinnacle Parent Viewer. The Pinnacle program is not 
open to elementary parents because it doesn’t have an option to limit access to students in 
grades 3-5 only. Pinnacle uses letter grades and K-2nd grade uses a numerical grading system, 
which is not supported by Pinnacle. Therefore, parents of students in grades 3-5, please use the 
Broward County Public Schools (BCPS) mobile app to see your child’s grades.  Each weekend 
the marking period grades are pulled from Pinnacle, which refreshes the grades in the mobile 
app.   
 
Please check the Pinnacle page on www.browardschools.com regarding the download of the 
mobile app. These are a few of the screenshots of what the BCPS app looks like, and what the 
grades page looks like once you log into the Sign-on app located within the BCPS app. 
 
Thank you very much. Please feel free to call the school at (754) 322-7150 with any questions. 
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